
Holding to account
Tuesday 23 April 2024
1.30pm - 2.30pm and 6pm - 7.30pm via Microsoft Teams

Governor Training 2023 - 2024

For more information and to book a place,  

 

please contact tara.mccormack@darlington.gov.uk

Do you know how to ask the right questions?
This course is designed to support you to consider how you can best hold leaders 
to account in each of their key roles. 
The focus will be on the core function: Create Robust Accountability. We will explore 
opportunities both within governing body and committee meetings as well as on 
monitoring visits to school and consider how best to evidence this. We will also look 
at questioning skills. 

From this course you will:
•	 Improve your questioning skills. 
•	 How to best evidence and demonstrate a proper discharge of responsibility by governors.

Don’t Delay, Book Today.
Please bring a copy of your school improvement plan to the training.


